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A big thank you to the more than 500 industry leaders who participated in last week's 2022
Cadwalader Finance Forum in Charlotte. And a special acknowledgment to the nearly 50
speakers – both industry experts and Cadwalader attorneys – whose perspectives made the
Forum so valuable for all attendees. See our full list of speakers here. 
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